
Memorandum

DATE April 28, 2023 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT Short-Term Rental Zoning and Registration Ordinances Briefing 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

I received a four-signature memorandum from select Councilmembers providing clarity 
on their understanding of what the City Council requested Staff to review and consider in 
response to the Short-Term Rental Zoning and Registration Ordinance briefing on April 
4, 2023. Additionally, the memorandum requested that the item be placed on the April 26, 
2023 City Council Voting agenda. As shared in the April 14, 2023 “Short-Term Rental 
Zoning and Registration Ordinance Update” memorandum, Staff needs additional time to 
research and prepare. Staff has advised me that the review and analysis will be 
completed toward the end of May and they will be prepared to brief City Council on June 
7, 2023.  

I have confirmed that this is the earliest feasible date to present our findings to City 
Council.  

T.C. Broadnax
City Manager

c: Tammy Palomino, Interim City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Deputy City Manager 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 

Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager
Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager
Carl Simpson, Assistant City Manager
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager
Directors and Assistant Directors


